
Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como.gov>

Case 186-2021


C. Diane Whitesides <cherokeemom@mediacombb.net> Thu, Jul 8, 2021 at 4:07 PM
To: "brad.kelley@como.gov" <brad.kelley@como.gov>

Thanks for taking the time yesterday to speak with me about the old Eastwood Motel property.  My husband and I agree
with Crockett Engineering’s request to replat the  lot into one lot as it only makes sense to do so.  As I told you, this
property is in my back yard only separated by a small  parcel the City of Columbia owns. We are in  hope that the
Planning and Zoning Commission will approve their request as we are more than ready to watch the motel be
demolished! Again, thank you for your time yesterday.

 

Sincerely,

David E. Matney

C. Diane Whitesides

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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